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Unfortunately, the direct relationship with UNIDO branch in Brazil was impossible this term, 
due to the distance and to the pandemic. I am based in São Paulo and UNIDO base is Brasília. 
  
However, it was possible to act in the industry market, as a female representative of the industrial 
sector in some opportunities, such as: Webinars in the Ministry of Infrastructure, Government 
Agencies of Energy, Transport, Oil&Gas, in Accounting Tribunals and debates at Infrastructure 
Department of FIESP-Industry Federation of the State of São Paulo. 


